
If you haven’t already applied to 
the Holiday Free School Meal (FSM)
voucher scheme, you can can register 
by visiting our application page.

Applications for the Holiday FSM 
voucher scheme close at midday on 
the 6 December.

Vouchers for the winter period will be 
distributed on the 13 December

If you have not received your voucher 
by 14 December, please email us at 
childrensfund@gloucestershire.gov.uk 
for the voucher email to be re-sent.

What you can do to make sure you receive your 
voucher first time:
On your email inbox settings, add the email  
selectcode@select-your-reward.co.uk to your safe sender 
list so that the voucher does not end up in your junk/spam

Your child is eligible if they meet all of the following criteria:

 è Your child attends a school in Gloucestershire

 è Your child is in reception to year 11

 è Your child is eligible for benefits related, pupil premium 
free school meals*  
We confirm this by checking our term-time free school 
meal register so make sure you are registered. You can 
register by clicking here.

*Please note this does not include infant free school meals 
available to all children in reception to year 2.

For the winter holiday period, the holiday free 
school meal voucher scheme will be distributing 
two weeks of vouchers for every eligible child 
signed up to the scheme. 

Each eligible child will receive a total of £30 
for the two-week holiday.

Holiday Free School 
Meal Voucher Scheme
– all you need to know for the 
winter holiday period 2022

https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals/meals-during-school-holidays/holiday-free-school-meal-vouchers/holiday-free-school-meal-vouchers/#main
mailto:childrensfund@gloucestershire.gov.uk
mailto:selectcode@select-your-reward.co.uk
https://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals/apply-for-free-school-meals/

